

## Wombwell Park Street Primary School

Park Street, Wombwell, Barnsley. S73 0HS
Tel: 01226 752029
Email: parkstreet@ecmtrust.co.uk - Website: www.wombwellparkstreet.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G Foster-Wilson Headteacher: Mrs C Lawson Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Longden

Dear Parents / Carers.

## **Early Years Pupil Premium**

The government have recently introduced some new funding for 3 and 4 year old children who are attending an early years setting called Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP). For every child that qualifies for EYPP, we can claim up to £300 a year and we can use this money to add to what we currently offer to further enhance your child's learning at school.

The money is paid directly to us but you have to apply so if you think you would be eligible PLEASE go online to complete the application form so that we can gain the maximum funding to support your child's progress. Siblings do not automatically gain entitlement. Therefore a separate application will need to be made for each child.

All new applications can be completed using the following link:

https://www.barnsley.gov.uk/services/children-families-and-education/childcare-nurseries-and-family-support/early-years-pupil-premium/

## Your child may be eligible if you receive one of the following benefits:

- Income Support
- Income Based Job Seekers Allowance
- Income Related Employment and Support Allowance
- Child Tax Credit (providing you're not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190)
- Working Tax Credit run-on, paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit
- Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- the guaranteed element of State Pension Credit

## Funding may also be available if your child falls into one of the following groups:

- has been looked after by the council in care for at least one day
- has been adopted from care
- has left care through special guardianship
- is subject to a child arrangement order

If you have any further questions or need any help filling in the online form, please call into school and we will be only too happy to help. If you do not have access to a computer / internet we are able to assist you by allowing the use of one of our computers in school for this purpose.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Lawson Headteacher